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and enforcement of insolvency-derived judgments following the completion of the current

project. We look forward to participating in that work in the near future.

As for the current project on a Model Law on Secured Transactions, Canada recognizes the
usefulness of UNCITRAL's approach to secured transactions in facilitating access to credit

and is pleased to see that work to prepare the Model Law is nearing completion.

Finally, Canada is very pleased that a broad discussion on planned and potential future work

figured prominently on the Commission’s agenda at the July session. Such discussions enable




